
PROVIDER ACCESS STATEMENT

Providers will need to make contact with the Careers Leader,  
Kathryn O’Neill: k.oneill@wigan-leigh.ac.uk  

to discuss involvement with our careers programme.

Our careers entitlement is available on our website and via FAB Futures

Wigan & Leigh College is committed to providing high 
quality careers education, information, advice and guidance 
(CEIAG) for all of its students to prepare them to progress 
into sustainable education, training and employment. 
Students will be offered a planned careers programme of activities that will help 
them choose pathways that are right for them and that are appropriate to the 
students learning, planning and development.

We recognise that this can only be achieved through working with a wide range 
of providers and employers to enrich the careers programme for our students.

Wherever possible we will accommodate requests for providers to have access to 
students whilst balancing the needs of our students.

Our careers programme provides opportunities for our students to explore their 
options with a range of education providers and employers.

FAB Futures has a range of provider materials that students can access and 
receive impartial advice and support to explore further.

The Wigan & Leigh College policy for Access to other education and training 
providers has the following aims: 

To develop the knowledge and awareness of our students of all career pathways 
available to them.

To reduce drop out from courses and avoid the risk of students becoming NEET 
(Young people not in education, employment or training).

https://www.wigan-leigh.ac.uk/application/files/5416/6366/5267/FAB_Careers_Entitlement.pdf
https://www.wigan-leigh.ac.uk/application/files/8416/6386/1456/Careers__Advice_Programme_2022-23.pdf

